
ONGAKUKAN is going to participate to INNOTRANS 2018, the world’s largest railway exhibition! 
 

September 18th to 21st 

 

 

We will also be holding demonstrations with actual drivers, conductors and controllers from the East 

Japan Railway Company at: 

 10:00 

 11:30 

 14:00 

 15:30 

Find us! 

Booth 307 in Hall A of City Cube! 

Please come visit us at any time to learn more about our technology, simulators and safety solutions.  

If you would like to arrange an appointment, or to receive more information beforehand, please send 

an e-mail here and we will be in touch with you promptly. 

 

We hope to see you soon! 

 

mailto:lara@ongakukan.co.jp

